
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230083. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:31 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230083 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:19 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230083 

By DHood 

-----Original Message-----
From: Diane Pearl <mamaw4rn@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 11:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20230083 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/12/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05179-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am a resident of Wedgefield, in Orange County. We have Pluris for our water service. Our community pays exorbitant 
amounts for our water supply. In addition a recent lawsuit was brought against Pluris regarding water safety. This 
lawsuit was won but now we are informed that the company wants to raise our rates for water by almost 50% and 
sewer over 100%! It seems that they are trying to recoup the cost of the lawsuit from us. We, as a community, looked 
into purchasing Pluris however what was explained was that we would pay approximately $45 per month more for 18 
years to fund the purchase. Understandably, this was not deemed a good idea by most residents. However now we are 
facing a rate increase. So either way we have to pay much more for water that is not consistently safe. I ask you to vote 
against the rate increase. Personally my family will also be supporting a second look at purchasing the water company. 

Allan and Diane Pearl 
2305 Baker Ave 
Orlando Fl 32833 
321-276-9831 

Sent from my iPhone 
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